
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS31817 / S1054

Over the past few years, costs have increased in the bean industry in Idaho along with a decrease in bean
acres grown in Idaho. The Idaho Bean Commission (IBC) has less than a year’s worth of reserves as a result.
This legislation updates certain obsolete and outdated portions of the IBC’s statute as well as increases the
assessment amount so IBC may meet the statutory charge of the agency. The IBC has not increased their
assessment since 1992.

FISCAL NOTE
This legislation will increase the assessment receipt of the Idaho Bean Commission by roughly 25 percent.

Contact:
Andi Woolf-Weibye, Executive Director
Idaho Bean Commission
(208) 334-3520
Senator Camille Blaylock, Sponsor
(208) 332-1320

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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